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To:  Andrew Myerberg, OPA Director 

CC: Mark Grba and Grainne Perkins, OPA Assistant Directors 

From: Lynn Erickson, OIG Public Safety Auditor/Investigator 

Date: 2/19/2021 

Re: 2021OPA-0040  

CERTIFICATION: 

OIG has reviewed the Expedited Investigation for Case Number 2021OPA-0040. We concur 

with this classification for the allegations of 5.140 (2) and 8.400 POL 1 for NE#1. The 

investigation is being certified as timely, thorough, and objective. Thank you. 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Lynn Erickson 


